From: Isabel Hernandez <ihernandez@healthesystems.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 31, 2024 3:38:37 PM

To: Kamerron Slay <Kamerron.Slay@iic.idaho.gov>

Cc: Tracy Euler <teuler@healthesystems.com>

Subject: Healthesystems Comments on IDAPA 17.01.01.803

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or
open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.

Good afternoon, Ms. Slay,

Please accept the attached written comments on IDAPA 17.01.01.803. We thank the Idaho Industrial Commission
for the opportunity to provide stakeholder input during the negotiated rulemaking process and welcome any
questions with respect to our recommendations.

Sincerely,

, Isabel Hernandez
e a e Advocacy & Compliance Analyst
5404 Cypress Center Dr., Suite 210 | Tampa, FL 33609
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www.healthesystems.com | ihernandez@healthesystems.com

CONFIDENTIAL: This message (including any attachments) is confidential and may be privileged. If you have received it by mistake, please notify the sender by
return e-mail and delete this message from your system. Any unauthorized use or dissemination of this message in whole or in part is strictly prohibited. Please
note that e-mails are susceptible to change. Healthesystems shall not be liable for the improper or incomplete transmission of the information contained in this
communication nor for any delay in its receipt or damage to your system. Healthesystems does not guarantee that the integrity of this communication has been
maintained nor that this communication is free of viruses, interceptions or interference. Opinions, conclusions and other information in this message that do not
relate to the official business of Healthesystems, LLC shall be understood as neither given nor endorsed by it.
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